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     UPCOMING PPG TRAINING 

KANSAS CITY 
 

PPG - TRI-COAT AND SPECIALTY FINISHES   
   FOR WATERBORNE SYSTEMS 

03/03/2021 - 03/04/2021 
  PPG - MVP ADVANCED ESTIMATING 

03/23/2021 - 03/24/2021 

 
  Contact ABS for registration information! 

 

Pre-Cleaners are a critical component to the 
painting process. Both a waterborne and solvent 
borne cleaner should be used to remove all 
contaminants from a surface. When using a pre-
cleaner such as OneChoice® SX330 Wax and 
Grease Remover or SWX350 H20-So-Clean® 
Waterborne Pre-cleaner, DO NOT allow the 
cleaner to dry on the panel. Cleaners are designed 
to float contaminants to the surface and then be 
wiped with a clean, dry cloth. If it is not completely 
wiped dry before painting, wipe marks may be 
evident in the finished film. This may lead to paint 
failures such as blistering and adhesion loss. 
Whether you use cleaner from an aerosol can or a 
pump applicator, always apply utilizing this "Spray 
on/Wipe off" procedure.  
 

NABA URGENT REQUEST:  Please encourage 

your friends, family, customers, peers to contact 

these Senators and ask them to support LB602.  
 

District 36: Sen. Matt Williams, Chair (Gothenburg) 

            402-417-2642 mwilliams@leg.ne.gov  

District 35: Sen. Raymond Aguilar (Grand Island)  

402- 417-2671 raguilar@leg.ne.gov  

District 29: Sen. Eliot Bostar (Lincoln)  

402-471-2734  ebostar@leg.ne.gov  

District 19: Sen. Mike Flood (Norfolk)  

402-471-2929 mflood@leg.ne.gov  

District 18: Sen. Brett Lindstrom (Omaha)  

402-471-2618 blindstrom@leg.ne.gov  

District 20: Sen. John McCollister (Omaha)  

402-471-2622 jmccollister@leg.ne.gov  

District 1:   Sen. Julie Slama (Southeast Nebraska)  

402-471-2733 jslama@leg.ne.gov  
 

                       2034 O Street  
                      Lincoln, NE  

                     402-477-3941 
abs2@autobodysupplylincoln.com 
www.autobodysupplylincoln.com
mmm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

When is the last time you replaced your air 

hose? A leaking or cracked air hose can be 

robbing the spray gun of air and the ability to 

properly atomize material, thus causing orange 

peel. Rubber air hose can also start to 

breakdown and launch small pieces of black 

rubber into the finish. Worn and leaking quick-

connects can cause the air compressor to run 

more often causing unneeded wear on the 

pump & higher power bills.   

Regularly check air hoses for  
damage and replace them  
before problems arise.  
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